
Dear children,  

I’m sure you have been having lots of fun at home with your family. I hope you are all 
staying safe and enjoying the lovely weather. I am really missing seeing all your faces.   

My children have been keeping me very busy. We have been baking lots of cakes and being 
very creative. Our house is full of colourful rainbows to support the NHS as I’m sure yours is 
too. We are planning on having a party in our back garden on Friday to celebrate 75 years 
since VE Day. We have been making bunting and flags ready to put up as well.  

Our favourite part of the day is going outside for our exercise. Whether it is on bikes, 
scooters or just walking around investigating the local area.  

I have been coming into school to work with some of your friends and they are all missing 
you. They are completing the learning packs just like you. It’s also really important to keep 
reading and practising your times tables and spellings. Please keep up all your hard work!   
 
I look forward to seeing you again when you get back.  

Stay Safe. 

Mrs Davis 


